April 27, 1931.

We E. Ditchburn, Eeq.,
Indian Commissioner,
1320 Government Stregt,
Victoria, B. Q.

8ir;
Please refer to File 815959/01863.
Attention "Status."

Enclosed ie copy of a letter received from
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Leroy, Battle Creek, Michigan, U.S.A.,
whioh was forwarded to this Office by Mr. H. B. Grieve,
Canadian Govermment Agent at Detroit.

Reference ie made in their letter to "Garden
Royal Island". No trace can be found in our reccrds
of this place. Probavly they mean "Princess Royal
Igland." A48 these people are Indians, would you kindly
look into thies matter as, if any claim exists, it would
prcbably come under the Jjurisdiction of your Department.

Your obedient servant,

Superintendent of Lands.
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